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Homeowner’s Meeting Announced 
Tuesday, November 13, 2007 at 7:00 pm 

Environmental Data and Next Steps 
to be Discussed 

 
The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
(NYSDEC), in cooperation with the New York State Department of 
Health (NYSDOH), invites you to attend a Homeowner’s Meeting and 
Information Session to discuss the results from the Site Investigation 
within Riverview Condominium III and Villas at The Riverview 
Condominium Complex. The Site Investigation was performed by New 
York State during March though June of 2007.   
 
The goal of the meeting is to inform you of the results from the Site 
Investigation and to discuss next steps. The Homeowner’s Meeting will 
be held on Tuesday, November 13, 2007 at 7:00 pm at the Poppenhusen 
Institute, located at 114-04 14th Rd. College Point NY, 11356.  You 
have been sent this announcement because you own or live in dwellings 
in the vicinity of the investigation area.  This is a homeowner’s meeting 
and is not open to the general public. If you cannot attend the meeting 
but would like more information, please call the project contacts listed 
in the box in the left column.   
 
 
 

居民会议通知 
(会议时间:  星期二,  十一月十三日晚七点) 
讨论环境污染数据及解决步骤 

 
紐约州环境保护部和紐约州卫生部联合邀请您出席屋主会并针对

紐约州政府 2007 年 3 月至 6 月在 Riverview Condominium III 和 
Villas at the Riverview Condominium Complex 内所做的环境污染调

查结果进行讨论. 
 
这次会议的目的是要公布上述的污染调查结果并讨论相关措施.  会
议将在星期二, 十一月十三日晚七点在 Poppenhusen Institute 举行.  
地址是 114-04, 14th Road, College Point, New York 11356.  您收到此

通知,  是因为您是这里的户主或居民.  这是一个屋主会,  不对公众

开放.  如果您不能参加这次会议但很想了解有关情况,  请您与左栏

内注明的紐约州环境保护部项目经理联系. 
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NOTICE: 
 

This meeting will cover the same topics that were 

discussed at the August 2, 2007 meeting at the 

Poppenhusen Institute.  If you attended the August 2 

meeting, you do not need to attend this meeting, 

unless you have additional questions or concerns 

about the results of the environmental studies. 


